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From: Eirene Knott
To: Michael Wich (ICC Board)
Cc: Dominic Sims; Will Coffman
Subject: Christina Jackson
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It is with tremendous pleasure to write to you of my support for Christina Jackson for the
ICC Board of Directors. I have worked with Christina over the course of several years,
mostly along side her with the WICED/PTN Day of Service at the ICC annual conference.
Christina has always brought joy and enthusiasm to each project. Her commitment and
dedication to serving those in the communities in which we gather serves as an example of
leadership for any organization, understanding that small gift of time makes such a
difference to those benefiting from the charitable organization.
 
She sees the big picture with everything in which she is involved; she saw the potential for
WICED VA from the national WICED Chapter and she ran with it. WICED VA is where it is
today with many thanks to Christina and her leadership. As an ICC Board member, Christina
will be able to see the vision of the Board and be able to develop ideas on how to best
implement that vision. She will focus on how the members will benefit from that vision and
the path to achieve it.
 
She understands the value that everyone brings to the table and very often sees the
potential of them within the organization. She can see people for their value and how that
value can benefit so many others. She is a very selfless person, putting the needs of others
well before her own. Sometimes people can see this as a negative attribute, but Christina
understands the balance of personal needs and the needs of others; she knows when others
need to come first. Having this skill, I trust Christina will make decisions in the best interest
of the members of ICC as she serves them on the Board.
 
ICC will surely benefit with Christina Jackson as a member of the Board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration.
 
EIRENE KNOTT, MCP, CBO, CFM
Director of Code Services
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